
Puffins Weekly Overview 2025                            

Term 4 Week 6 
Thank you very much for sending in chocolate eggs on Thursday. We had a lovely 

morning playing games in the sunshine and even some karaoke and crafts! 

Congratulations to Puffins and Robins for leading our Easter service this afternoon,                           
what a lovely way to finish the term! 

Friday, 4th 
April  

This week we have been learning about … 

English 
Class Reader: We are NOT enjoying ‘The Reptile Room’ by Lemony Snicket 😉! 

Non Chronological writing on Easter and Viking Longboats 

Spelling focus: list 25 - homophones 

Maths 
Times Tables 

      Time 

Telling the time in words 

Hours, minutes and seconds 

a.m. and p.m. times 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• History – Viking research and Quiz 

• Music – we had our last cornet lesson with Mr Hughes (and gave him a card to 

say thank you). All cornets need to be returned. Ask at the office if you would 

like to continue lessons, or start another instrument. 

• Science – investigating vibrations made by columns of air and water 
• Spanish – parts of the body 

• RE – big write – Why is the day Jesus died called ‘Good Friday’? 

News and 
reminders 
Spelling shed 
words this 
week:  

 

Next term PE will be two outdoor games lessons each week on Mondays and 

Wednesdays. Please wear PE kit on these days. 

We have reorganized the way we do swimming so that Y3 and Y4 will have 

longer sessions in smaller groups on Friday afternoons during term 6. 

 

A letter should have gone out about our summer term trip to Samphire Hoe. 

Do put the date (26th June) in your diaries and join us if you can! 

 

Plans are also being made for Forest School [both onsite in our firepit area and 

in the woods] for the children who haven’t had a turn. More details very soon. 

 

All cornets need to be returned. Ask at the office if you would like to continue 

lessons, or start another instrument. 

 

Wishing you a lovely holiday! See you back on Tuesday 22nd April. 

 

 


